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6 Aug 2017 - The Vine (Multi-Media Minis-

try) Team met for the 1
st
 time after more 

than 25 years of ministry. 

 

The main item on the table was how to men-

tor and equip the new team (Alicia and 

Joyce), who will be released to take The 

Vine into a new era of excellence.  At the 

end of the meeting, we agreed to meet more regularly and not once in 25 years. 

 

13 Aug 2017 - The Mission Committee met with the Mission Team going to Cambo-

dia Trip 0117 to Kampong Cham, which will be in October for a Children’s Camp.  

The team was quite excited to know how Cambodia is like and what they will be do-

ing there.  They will organise some games, sing and teach a song, help the children in 

the performance of some skits, and play whatever other roles that will be useful as and 

when needed.". 

 

The council would like the team to explore what JCC can do to help the Cambodians.  

For the October trip, council has agreed to sponsor 50 sets of stationery (pencils, pen, 

sharpener, eraser and pencil case) for the Cambodian kids.  

 

10 Aug 2017 – Jerrica, 

daughter of Lian Kup and 

Judy, celebrated her 1
st
 

birthday in grand style at 

JCC’s MPH1. 

 

It was like a mini-Open 

House with balloons, cakes, 

buffet, movie, photo booth 

and about 100 family and 

friends to add to the atmosphere.  Little Jerrica may not know what is going on but 

one day she will read The Vine and recall this event happened. 


